
The Passport
March 18, 2024
Dear Parents,

I hope you had a restful weekend. We are getting closer
to being back into our offices and classrooms
downstairs. We thank you once again for your
patience and understanding.

Included in this week’s Passport you will find the
information and your tickets for our 3rd mandatory
fundraiser, our Spring Telethon.

We will be opening up registrations for the 24/25
school year to the community. Please send in your
completed registration form with payment to reserve
your child’s spot.

Blessing,
Mrs. Gina Olsen

NO FRONT DOOR ACCESS-Please use the alley gate to
access the office. There is a doorbell on the gate. The
office has been relocated to the teachers lounge
during flood repairs.

Hot Lunch
Please make sure to submit your lunch order 1
day in advance via email or into the office.

Wednesday Mass
Join us for Mass at 8:30am. Students must wear
their formal uniform. All families are invited to
attend.

Lost & Found:
The lost & found is very full with school jackets,
vests, water bottles, and other non-uniform
apparel. Uniforms not retrieved by March 28 will
be added to the Used Uniforms, other items will
be sent to the GoodWill.

The Book Fair will run from March 21-27.
Students can shop without cash thanks to
the Book Fair eWallet. Check out our
Scholastic Book Fair site to learn how to set
it up.: https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/stritaelemschool

Service Hour Opportunities
Here is a great and easy way to earn your
hours. Help us fill the raffle baskets for the
Telethon and End of Year Picnic!

Gift cards needed: Sign up HERE!
Gift cards need to be turned into the office
by March 28, 2024.

Save the Date- Spring Telethon!

Check this out!
St. Augustine High School will be hosting
their basketball, baseball, football and
soccer camps this summer. Check out their
flier for more information:

https://www.sahs.org/summer-classes-camps/

Mark Your Calendars:
3/22- Live Stations of the Cross
3/27:2nd in charge of Mass
3/28:Agape 1:15pm in the annex
3/29:No School Good Friday
4/1-5: Easter Break
4/9: 8th to SD County Courthouse
4/9:Monthly PTG Meeting
4/10:6th in charge of Mass
4/15:Anti-bullying presentation grades 2-4 by ADL
4/16:7th grade Field Trip to Scripps Institute of Oceanography
4/17:5th in charge of Mass
4/19:Spring Fundraiser - Telethon! on FB live
4/24:1st in charge of Mass
4/29:STAR testing window opens
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